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800 SUPER HOLDINGS LIMITED 
(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 

(Company registration no. 201108701K) 
 

 

EXTENSION OF TRADING HALT 
 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of 800 Super Holdings Limited (the “Company”) refers to the 

trading halt at 9:47 a.m. on 29 April 2019. The Company has, through its Sponsor, requested for an 
extension of the trading halt pending the release of a material announcement. 
 

The Board would like to inform shareholders that following consultation with the SGX-ST, the SGX-ST 
has agreed an extension of the trading halt of an additional one day until the end of 3 May 2019,  
Friday (i.e., the trading halt may be lifted no later than 8:30 a.m. on 6 May 2019, Monday). 

 
 
By Order of the Board 

 
 
 

Lee Koh Yong 
Executive Chairman 
2 May 2019 
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and reviewed by PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. 

Ltd. (the “Sponsor") for compliance with the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST") 

Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist. The Sponsor has not verified the contents of this announcement.  

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST. The Sponsor and the SGX-ST assume 

no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the accuracy, completeness or correctness of 

any of the information, statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  

The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Joseph Au, Associate Director, Continuing Sponsorship (Mailing 

Address: 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Income at Raffles, Singapore 049318 and E-mail: sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg). 

 


